June 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Montgomery Catholic strives to promote mathematical proficiency with your children from August through May. We encourage summer practice for math skills to ensure that students enter the new school year with a solid foundation.

Please have your child practice the skills for the grade he/she will enter in August at www.khanacademy.com or www.hoodamath.com or www.coolmath.com. We have attached a math log that you can use to keep track of the hours spent working on these websites. Students are to bring the math logs with them on the first day of school. Our recommendation is for each child to practice math skills online for a total of 10 hours (optimally one hour per week).

Please keep in mind that other life-skill activities can also benefit your child. Spend time stacking and counting coins, play math card games, measure items in the house, take polls and create graphs, practice telling time, measure ingredients for a recipe. With your help, we can build confidence and enjoyment in learning and strengthening math skills.

Sincerely,

Miss Gulley and Mrs. Foley

Montgomery Catholic Preparatory School

Math Practice Log Elementary (1st – 6th grade)

	Date Completed	Software Used	Time Practiced	High Score
1				
2				
3				
4				
5				
6				
7				
8				
9				
10				
11				
12				
13				
14				
15				
16				
17				
18				
19				
20				